
Subject: Request Update on BTRC Hollywood Media District Property Owners Association
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 05/11/2016 01:15 PM
To:
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Cindy:

It was a pleasure speaking you today regarding our BTRC for the Hollywood Media District.  At your convince, please update our records to 
reflect the following:

Hollywood Media District 

New Address:   1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
                            Hollywood, CA   90038

Phone:  323-860-0088

Email:  lisa@mediadistrict.org  and/or  jim@mediadistrict.org

Contacts:   Lisa Schechter, Executive Director
                    Jim Omahen, Operations Manager 

Can you please send us a new certificate to the above referenced address?  I appreciate you making the necessary changes.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


